
TDSB Reopening Plans
Joint Ward Forum
in Tamil and English

Tuesday, August 11th @ 7:30pm
Trustee Parthi Kandavel, Trustee Yalini Rajakulasingam 

and Trustee Anu Sriskandarajah
invite you to attend an online ward meeting

School Council Chairs, Parents/Guardians, Community Members, Superintendents 
and School Staff are invited to join Trustees Kandavel, Rajakulasingam and 
Sriskandarajah at the virtual ward forum (In English & Tamil) to discuss what 
reopening schools in September will look like at the Toronto District School Board.

Click here to access the Preliminary Plans for Returning to School.

You have the option to join the meeting on your computer via WebEx, Skype, or 
call into the meeting from a phone. Please refer to the video below if you need 
a walk-though on how to join a WebEx meeting https://youtu.be/fE5FnEUKtaE. 
If you are interested in participating, please reply to either one of us and we will 
send you the link and/or call in detail for the session so that you can join us. We 
sincerely look forward to seeing and hearing from everyone!

Parthi Kandavel
Trustee Ward 18,

Scarborough Southwest
416-395-8787

Parthi.Kandavel@tdsb.on.ca

Yalini Rajakulasingam
Trustee Ward 21,

Scarborough North
416-395-8787

Yalini.Rajakulasingam@tdsb.on.ca

Anu Sriskandarajah
Trustee Ward 22,

Scarborough-Rouge Park
416-395-8787

Anu.Sriskandarajah@tdsb.on.ca

.on.ca

https://jamesli.net/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/TDSB-Preliminary-School-Reopening-Plans-July-15.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fE5FnEUKtaE&amp;feature=youtu.be

